

## 1st Things 1st!

We've accomplished so much in the last several weeks and want to share how it's going but first things first...

We're so THANKFUL that you've committed to being a part of our team. This is a big undertaking and having good people behind us makes all the difference! We will need your prayers, your encouragement, your input and maybe just a little bit of your time (4) in the next several weeks to accomplish our goals. God has big plans for us!







UPDATES! (continued on next page)



Our website should be up and running as of August 1st, which means we can begin to accept scholarship applications with the start of the new school year!



One of the things that we're over the moon about, and it's very obviously divinely orchestrated, is the response we have received from all of the people we've approached about partnering with us!

We have three local practitioners that are excited about our program and have committed to providing services for the coming school year.

- Dr. Beth Robinson, OD, See Be Seen
- Hopping Eye Associates, Friendswood
- Twenty20 Vision Center, Friendswood

We have added two wise and connected people to our Advisory Council!

- Dr. Michael Toups, OD is the owner and President of Vision Trends, Inc., an Optometric Alliance that serves ODs across the country.
- Dr. Brad Onhaizer, MD, FAAP who has served at Pearland Pediatrics for many years and has the same heart for philanthropy that we do!

twenty20ministries.com

# VISION & MISSION

### VISION STATEMENT

Twenty20 Ministries ensures that every child in our participating communities has access to the vision care they need to thrive personally and academically. We are the bridge that connects and empowers optometrists, pediatricians, school staff, and existing non-profits. We create powerful networks dedicated to transforming children's lives through healthy eyes and clear vision.

### MISSION STATEMENT

At Twenty20 Ministries, we provide an avenue for every child in need to be full of light by receiving the eyecare necessary to flourish personally and academically.

# BIG NEWS!

### Starting with FISD!

We met with FISD Administration and were blown away by their positive response to our program. We cannot be more excited about working with their team to create what we hope will be a program that we can easily be implemented at other districts and schools!

We will be meeting with their team of nurses & counselors with the start of the new school year to launch the program.

If we could ask for one thing from you for the next several weeks it would be prayer! Please pray for:

- · Our third board member who will round out our team.
- · For smooth sailing as we continue the application process for non-profit status.
- · Last, but certainly not least, for the kids and families that we will be serving.

Our new email address:

twenty20fwministries@gmail.com